
 

 

 

 

Friday, 15th July 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As you are aware, next week we are due to experience a heat wave. Throughout this week we have 

been considering all of our options in light of Public Health England’s and West Northants Council’s 

advice . 

We are currently planning to remain open but will be taking the following precautions: 

• For the rest of the School term children can come to School in cool loose clothing (Year 6 know 

what they need to wear on Thursday). 

• We will be limiting physical activity and any time outdoors. We will access shade whenever 

possible. 

• Children will be given frequent water breaks. 

• Children must wear a sunhat (preferably with a wide brim) and sun cream. 

• We will be continuing to risk assess the situation as the days unfold. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation at this unusual time. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact school office.  

 

Kind Regards  

 

Mrs C Dodds   
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